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Matt Woebke:

I have drafted this as a preliminary amendment so that it can be redrafted if necessary
without the need for you to return the jacketed amendment.  If no changes are needed,
please let me know.  Also, please contact me with any questions.

Rebecca C. Tradewell
Managing Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−7290
E−mail:  becky.tradewell@legis.wisconsin.gov


